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This outing is free to WWALS members, and $5 (five dollars) for non-members. We recommend
you support the work of WWALS by becoming a WWALS member today!

Plus you can get stickers, buttons, and pictures taken by Gretchen Quarterman on many of our rivers
and lakes and swamps in the 10,000-square-mile Suwannee River Basin.

WWALS Watershed Coalition, Inc. (WWALS) advocates for conservation and stewardship of the
Withlacoochee, Willacoochee, Alapaha, Little, Santa Fe, and Suwannee River watersheds in south
Georgia and north Florida through education, awareness, environmental monitoring, and citizen
activities. Founded in June 2012, WWALS has board members from multiple counties in south
Georgia and north Florida, and members from all over the Suwannee River Basin and from farther
away. Since December 2016, John S. Quarterman is the Suwannee Riverkeeper®, which is a staff
position and a project of WWALS as the member of Waterkeeper® Alliance for the Suwannee River
Basin.

For more WWALS outings and events as they are posted, see the WWALS calendar or the WWALS
outings and events web page. WWALS members also get an upcoming list in the Tannin Times

newsletter.
Contact: Bobby McKenzie, 808-445-4503
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